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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL

NHTSA Recall No. 21V859

This notice applies to your vehicle: -

Your Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) | GczcNIGNGNEE

Supreme Serial Number:

Dear Supreme Truck Body Owner:

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor
Vehicle Safety Act. Supreme Corporation has decided that certain model year 2019-2020
Supreme Signature Van truck bodies equipped with certain Maxon GPTLR and GPTWR
liftgates that are subject to NHTSA recall number 20E-035. Our records indicate that your
vehicle(s) identified above may be affected. Supreme is conducting a safety recall to address this
condition.

What is the Issue?

Certain Supreme truck bodies were equipped with a Maxon Liftgate that are subject to NHTSA
recall number 20E-035. According to Maxon, the license plate light kit installed on your vehicle
could possibly not illuminate the license plate in compliance with federal regulation. This
condition could lead to potential confusion to other drivers on the road, increasing the risk of a

crash.
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What Should You Do?

If your vehicle was equipped with a Maxon Liftgate please contact Maxon at 1-800-277-4116.
Maxon will provide a replacement light kit that is compliant with federal regulation. Parts and
labor for this remedy will be provided at no cost.

If you no longer own the vehicle(s) listed above, please contact Supreme’s Warranty Department
at (844) 352-4921 or recall@supremecorp.com and provide any information you can furnish that
will assist us in locating the current owner.

Note: Federal law prohibits the delivery of affected vehicles under a sale or lease until this
issue has been corrected. Federal law also requires that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall
notice forward a copy of the notice to the lessee within 10 days.

If you previously paid to have this condition remedied, you may be eligible for reimbursement.
Please contact your Supreme representative for more information.

Questions or Concerns?

If you have any questions about this recall, please contact Supreme’s Warranty Department at

(844) 352-4921 or by e-mail at recall@supremecorp.com,

If you are unable to obtain a remedy without charge within a reasonable time, you may submit a
complaint to: Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey
Ave., S.E., Washington, DC 20590 or call the free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236
(TYY: 1-800-424-9153) or go to www.safercar.gov (reference NHTSA Safety Recall No.
16V296).

We apologize for the inconvenience, but are taking this step in the interest of your personal
safety and satisfaction with our vehicles. Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,
Supreme Corporation
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